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To:

School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 2019-2020 will be opened in RGM
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO APRIL 19, 2019

This email is to notify you that COD is now open for 19-20 data. We have opened 2019-2020 processing for COD in the RGM system as well. Please make sure when disbursing funds for your students, that you want to make those disbursements under 2019-2020, because some students might still be eligible for 18-19 disbursements. We would also like to remind you that the maximum Pell Grant award is $6,195.00 for the 19-20 award year, and the corresponding maximum Pell Grant eligible expected contribution (EFC) increased to 5576. Below we have included the link to the Dear Colleague Letter that was sent out in January 2019.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/dpcletters/attachments/GEN1901.pdf
[image: image1]
